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March
Twentieth

1923.

H.K.S. Hemming, Eoq 
323 Bleury Street, 
Montreal.

* *

Dear Sir:-
7£hen.you made your suggestion last 

Friday regarding the formation of a McGill Luncheon 
Club I was ver$ much interested and since that time 
have given considerable thought to the matter.

I would like to talk it over with some 
of my colleagues before committing myself definitely. 
There are so many luncheon clubs that I .am sometimes 
surprised that they are so well attended. Every argu­ment you advance in «favour of such a club is sound and 
personally I most cordially support it.

Thanking you for your offer of assistance and promising to write you again, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


